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Health Infrastructure  

Works Notice  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment  

April 2025 

Temporary construction activity – B1 car park, parking area A (blue)  
28 April to 3 May inclusive  

To support the Prince of Wales Hospital refurbishment program being delivered as part of the Randwick 
Campus Redevelopment project, temporary construction activity will be undertaken within the B1 car 
park to enable the installation of pipework to service the future Kidney Care Centre, Security Services 
and PoWH on-call rooms. 

The works will be undertaken during construction hours of 7am to 5pm from Monday 28 April to  
Saturday 3 May inclusive.  

Safe completion of the works will require a temporary construction zone impacting car parking spaces 
below the former Level 0 PECC space. Seven spaces within B1 car park area A (blue) will be barricaded 
and unavailable for use from Monday to Thursday, reduced to four spaces from Friday to Saturday.  

During construction hours, the exit route from area A will also be impacted, with two-way traffic flow 
implemented under traffic control to support navigation around the construction zone.  

Please note that drilling activity is likely to result in intermittent construction noise impacts throughout the 
works program.  

Should you have any concerns or unexpected impacts to report, please direct them to your line manager 
in the first instance.  

Thank you for your patience as we progress this important program of work.    

 

The Project Team  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment  
 

 


